

GREAT FUN

- Outdoor games and sports
- ★ Arts & Crafts
- ★ Playing with friends
- ★ Great Educators
- ★ Food and Cooking
- ★ Indoor Activities



Dear Camp Australia Families,

A Reminder to inform us of your child's absence for After School Care

Absences can be managed via your online portal, or by calling our Customer Service Line on 1300 105343. Although we cannot cancel you booking, for on the day absences you can phone or text the service phone on 0412 203004. Please check you bookings and call Customer Service if they are not correct. We are currently spending up to 30 minutes each day confirming absences. This is time which should be given to the children in our care.

Hygiene

With the sniffle season upon us I want to assure you we do our utmost to stop the spread of germs in the centre. Disinfecting of surfaces and doors is carried out every morning. Children are reminded to wash their hands with soap before eating and after playing outside or after active games hall, as well as after blowing their nose. All toys are cleaned regularly and of course all tables are cleaned and disinfected before and after use.

A Medical Time Out poster is on our wall near the parent sign in desk. This lists common ailments, and gives the necessary exclusion time for each. We also have access to more detailed information is you need it.

Front Desk

For children's safety we are limiting the necessity for children to go outside to their bags. We are encouraging them to put all artwork on the large table at our entrance ready to take to school in the mornings or home in the afternoons. In the past this has created a messy mound of craft which is unsightly and often gets left behind because that special creation cannot be found easily. We are now trialling boxes which children can 'own' for the session, keeping their art and craft work safe. All craft is recycled at the end of each week.

Buddy Bear Update

Bookings are now open for weekends with Buddy Bear. There is a new booking sheet in the Buddy Bear Book taking us through to the end of the year.

Thanks, Frances and Team

Program Details

To find out more about our program, view fees and to register visit www.campaustralia.com.au